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10 CFR 2.390. 
 
SA-04-16, “National Special Security Event For The Presidential Inauguration In The 
Washington, DC, Area” dated December 14, 2004 
 
In 2004, DHS had designated the Presidential Inauguration as a National Special Security Event 
(NSSE).  Therefore, the NRC recommended that selected Operating Power Reactor licensees 
maintain heightened vigilance for potential security threats. 
  
The Nuclear regulatory commission (NRC) has issued SA-04-16 to selected research and test 
reactors.  Note that the security advisory contains physical security information and is, therefore, 
being withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390. 
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